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Introduction 
 
The Aboriginal Council of Queen’s University (ACQU) provides advice to the university and is 
mandated to be involved in all decisions affecting Aboriginal programs and services at Queen’s. 
It 
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The report reflected the fact that while the provincial grant 
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• The Council’s nominating committee was authorized to confirm renewals of eligible 
members and to fill vacancies over the summer.  

 
• The chairs of Council’s three working groups took members through their 2015-16 action 

plans, developed based on the priorities identified at the January meeting. The areas of 
focus are as follows: 

 
o Student Access and Support: 

 
§ Bridging program; 
§ Graduate student support; 
§ Communications and Marketing. 

 
o Indigenous Knowledge, Curriculum and Research: 

 
§ Indigenous Minor: program development, curriculum review, learning 

communities; 
§ Four Directions/Kahswentha Initiative: cultural activities, co-curricular 

opportunities, events; 
§ Four Directions student support, community programs and outreach, 

recruitment, advocacy. 
 

o  Cultural Awareness and Programming: 
 

§ Development cultural competencies across the campus community; 
§ Expansion of acknowledgement, including acknowledgement of territory 

at more student events; 
§ Increase in visibility of spaces, symbols and resources that invite and 

reflect Indigenous cultures and peoples, including Indigenous Protocols 
Handbook. 

 
 

• 
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Brant House Residence 

On October 3, 2015, Queen’s University celebrated the opening of Brant House, one of two new 
student residences that welcomed its first students in September 2015. Several ACQU members 
were in attendance. The residence, which accommodates 271 students, is located on Lower 
Albert Street. 
 

 
Brant House      Marlene Brant Castellano at the opening celebration 
 
The building is named in honour of Dr. Marlene Brant Castellano and Dr. Clare Clifton Brant  – 
Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Territory, members of the Wolf 
Clan, and Queen’s graduates. 
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• Ms. Brant Castellano expressed immense pleasure at the naming of Brant House and the 
occasion it presented to celebrate the Great Law of Peace and Hiawatha belt, bringing 
together the five nations. She updated Council on the plans for a November 2016 
reconciliation-themed conference, “Sharing the Land, Sharing the Future” to mark the 
20th anniversary of the release of the report of the Royal Commission on Aboriginal 
Peoples (RCAP). She noted the strong links between the RCAP and the 
recommendations of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission.  

 
• 
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The following stories about Aboriginal students, faculty, staff and initiatives were posted to the 
university’s news websites in 2015: 
  
 
Celebrating release of final report, News Story, December 15, 2015 
Two new honourary degree recipients named during Queen’s Fall Convocation, Media Release, 
November 11, 2015 
Picture yourself…as an engineer, Queen’s Alumni Review 2015 Issue #4 
Brant House opens, Queen’s Alumni Review, 2015 Issue #4 


